
UNIVERSITY OF MISSOURI 
COLUMBIA

SCHOOL OF JOURNALISM 
OFFICE OF THE DEAN

October 20, 1935

Sir Arthur W. Currie 
McGill University 
Montreal, Canada

Dear Sir:

I have your letter of October 
11th and appreciate the valuable comments you 
have made upon a proposed list of books for 
purchase for the library of the President of 
this University.

The selection of the various 
members of the committee will be considered 
within the near future and a final list will 
then be forwarded to you.

Very sincerely yours,

Frank L. Martin 
Associate Dean
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